EDITORTIAL

I am particularly pleased to be able to publish in this issue of the BILA Journal the written
version of a paper given by Lord Justice Aikens (one of Her Majesty’s Lords Justice of Appeal)
to BILA in February this year. The BILA Committee is most grateful to Lord Justice Aikens
for the opportunity to publish his thoughts on the post-contractual duty of good faith in
insurance law.

As always my thanks also to the other contributors to the journal and to the members of the
Editorial Committee.

Robert Purves
3 Verulam Buildings, Gray’s Inn




